
TOWN OF WASHINGTON  

REQUEST FOR BIDS  

Highway Department Materials  

For the Town of Washington & the Village of Millbrook  

Period of November 1, 2021 – October 31, 2022 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED, the Town of Washington is seeking Sealed Proposals for 

Highway Department Materials for the period of 11/1/2021- 10/31/2022.  Bid packets are 

available for pickup at the Town of Washington Office of the Town Clerk, 10 Reservoir 

Dr., Millbrook, NY  12545 or the town website:  

www.washingtonny.org 

 

BE FURTHER ADVISED that all Bids are due at or before 12:00 noon on October 13, 

2021 at the Office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Washington, Town Hall, 10 

Reservoir Dr., P O Box 667, Millbrook, New York 12545. All Proposals received will be 

publicly opened and read aloud by the Town Clerk immediately thereafter.  The Town 

has the right to refuse any or all bids. 

 

By the Order of  

Joseph Spagnola, Highway Superintendent 

Dated:  September 23, 2021 

 


